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Stoll promoted to HR assistant 

 
CLYDE, Mo.— Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration lay employee Pam Stoll has been 
promoted to serve as the Congregation’s human resources administrative assistant. 

Stoll, originally from Parnell, Mo., has worked 
for the Sisters for over two years. During that time she 
has assisted the finance office with income calculations, 
dispersing and posting of petty cash, tracking altar bread 
accounts and calculations of monthly bills. 

She will continue those duties and has begun hu-
man resource functions such as the administration of 
employee benefits, new employee management and 
yearly evaluations. 

“She has very competently performed the vari-
ous duties for which she has been responsible and has 
gained a grasp of the multiple aspects of the depart-
ment,” Prioress General Sister Pat Nyquist, OSB said. 

Stoll takes over from Sister Virginia Anne Ar-
genziano, OSB, who will continue as director of Our 
Lady of Rickenbach. 

“Sister Ginny was the first to serve as our HR 
director, and we are deeply grateful for her service to the 
department and our employees these many years,” Sister 
Pat said. 

Stoll and her husband, Paul, have been married 
for 22 years and have four children.  

“I love working with the Sisters,” she said. “They 
are really good to me.”  
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